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Cabarrus College of Health Sciences Receives $100,000 Pledge 
 
Cabarrus College of Health Sciences is thrilled to announce that on February 3rd at NorthEast 
Foundation’s Annual Meeting, Wells Fargo announced a $100,000 pledge to Cabarrus College of Health 
Sciences for the establishment of the Wells Fargo Health Sciences Scholarship program.  The College is 
excited about the educational opportunities that will now be made available to students who dream of a 
career in healthcare.   In the current economy, the generosity of individuals and organizations like Wells 
Forgo is becoming more and more necessary to insure that our communities keep up with the increasing 
demand for healthcare professionals.  Details about the scholarship program will be released in the 
coming months.   
For more information on Cabarrus College of Health Sciences please visit their website at 
www.cabarruscollege.edu.  
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